            The Evers & Co. April 2015 Real Estate Report
The big news for April was the 10% rise in dollar volume of sales in the close-in Metro marketplace, which is encouraging, because we are experiencing a serious shortage of supply versus demand.  
A whopping 38% decrease in dollar volume of sales from the peak of the market in 2005 to 2014, has created tremendous pressure on prices and resulted in average price at the end of 2014 to increase 7% higher than at the “price peak” in 2006. This low inventory has created a highly competitive market with multiple bids on many properties, as well as increasing prices.  While the pick-up in supply indicated in April could continue, we can still expect the current highly competitive marketplace to prevail in the foreseeable future, and certainly throughout the summer months. 
*Statistics are taken from the MRIS (Metropolitan Regional Information System) for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

